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Normandy Harbor Insurance Company Moving to Larger Headquarters 

 
Deerfield Beach—To support its continued growth throughout the state, Normandy 
Harbor, an innovative workers’ compensation insurance carrier that offers customized 
plans to select Florida businesses, is moving its corporate offices to a larger facility in 
Deerfield Beach. 
 
Effective Jan. 1, 2015, Normandy Harbor’s address will be 800 Fairway Drive, Suite 

160, Deerfield Beach, Fla. 33441. The company’s phone and fax numbers are 

unchanged: Phone 954.617.6265 and 866.688.NHIC (6442); Fax 954.617.6268. 
 
“We look forward to being an integral part of our new community,” says Normandy 
Harbor’s President and CEO Therese A. Stevens. “Our roots are here in Florida, and we 
remain committed to providing Florida businesses with exceptional and cost effective 
workers’ compensation solutions. This move from Ft. Lauderdale to Deerfield Beach will 
accommodate our increased staff and support our continuous upgrades in delivery of 
service and policy administration to our clients.” 
 
Normandy Harbor currently has $20 million in workers’ compensation premium, $9.5 
million in surplus, and a combined loss ratio of 88 percent, reports Stevens. 
 
ABOUT NORMANDY HARBOR INSURANCE COMPANY 
Normandy Harbor Insurance Company (www.normandyins.com) is committed to being 
recognized as the premier provider of innovative, cost effective workers’ compensation 
solutions for Florida small and mid-size business owners. Founded in 2006, Normandy 
Harbor has grown to be one of the preferred Florida workers’ compensation insurance 
providers for select general lines of business. The company is headquartered in 
Deerfield Beach, Fla. 
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